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Hello members of the Energy, Utilities and technology committee, I have also 
submitted testimony for LD 596 so I will keep this short. If you read my other 
testimony it outlines that my family dairy farm will be greatly impacted by any 
potential transmission line routes. The original proposed routes both affected large 
hill top western view properties that my family maintains as part of our dairy farm. 
Regardless of affecting my family I feel that LD 596 and LD 810 are both ways of 
driving this proposed line through without the publics approval or knowledge. As i 
stated in previous testimony if any of you are willing to take the time I invite you to 
take a tour with me to the properties that a proposed line would affect. If any of you 
have a conscience you would see that a large transmission line would turn our area 
into the disgraceful scenery that is continuing to unfold in the town of Windsor. I also 
invite you to look at the old farm land surrounding the the Maxcy's Mills substation. 
This is not for our own good, it is a money grab for private equity firms, and foreign 
owned utilities, and approved by people who have been misguided about how 
renewable energy is going to save our lives. My contact information is attached for 
any of you who would like a tour of the lands that could potentially be destroyed and 
devalued by this committee. 


